
 
Hytera Communications Corporation Limited 

 
 

To:  Federal Communications Commission 

Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Rd. 

Columbia MD 21046 

 

From: Hytera Communications Corporation Limited 

 Hytera Tower, Hi-Tech Industrial Park North, 9108# Beihuan Road, Nanshan District, 
Shenzhen, 518057, China 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We, Hytera Communications Corporation Limited hereby declare that our product:  

800MHz Radio Remote Unit, FCC ID: YAM-RRU3800F080 

Acknowledge that this device will not be market to USA users with the frequency band which is not 
allowed by rule part 90.  And it is a violation of FCC rules if this device is operated on unauthorised 
frequencies inside the U.S.A. 

Acknowledge that this device meets the requirements of FCC Rules, Part 90.203(e) and (g) as 
applicable. Programming of this product’s transmit frequencies can be performed only by the 
manufacturer or by service or maintenance personnel. The operator cannot program transmit 
frequencies using the equipment’s external operation. 
 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Print Name: Tiantian Chen Title: Certification Engineer 

Signature:  

 

On behalf of Company: Hytera Communications Corporation Limited 

 

Telephone: +86-755-26972999 

 

E-mail: tiantian.chen@hytera.com 

 

 


